La Luce di Betlemme è diventata un esperienza mondiale sostenuta dal Comitato Mondiale dell'ISGF
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Dear Friends,
Peace is a given right of every man, women and child on our earth.
The celebration of peace is the most positive way I know of showing others that thereis an alternative to all the wrong doings in our world. The symbol of the Peacelight of Bethlehem as a message of our beliefs and is a strong message to others that we will not stand still and forget our values, but join together and celebrate them.
In the footsteps of Baden-Powell of Gilwell that we tread, we have learnt positive messages by following the good examples of others before us. With this message that the Peacelight of Bethlehem conveys to all those that gaze upon it, I know that more people will have a better understanding of what peace is about and how much warmth is generated by feeling part of this positive outlook on life. Over time these people will join with us and peace will grow until there is no more evil in our world.
Be proud of what is being celebrated here and know that you are making a difference to becoming a better world.
Yours in Fellowship,
Brett D. Grant
Chairman
ISGF World Committee
